Shirley Bade Law Firm, P.C.

610 W. Hubbard Avenue, Suite 132 Coeur d'Alene, ID 83814 Phone 208-665-1335 Fax 208-665-4621

October 30, 2014

Shelly Zollman, Executive Director Kiki Miller Board of Directors North Idaho Family Group, Inc 1048 N. 3rd Street Coeur d'Alene, ID 83814

Dear Shelly and Kiki,

This letter is to update you on the status of your Federal Non-Profit status designation request and corporate nonprofit review. The documents, including your application, contracts, financial statements and disclosures have been reviewed and at this time there is nothing further needed to complete the filing.

Please understand that it can take a number of months for the non-profit status to be granted by the Internal Revenue Service. Once the status is granted, the IRS will send a confirmation letter to you in the mail.

We will keep you informed if further information is required.

Sincerely,

Mary Cameron

Paralegal to Shirley Bade

Mary Chemeron